
 

 

CECIL’S 3 

Third Central European Conference in Linguistics 

for postgraduate Students  

 

We are proud to announce the Third Central European Conference in Linguistics for 

postgraduate Students (CECIL'S 3), to be held on 22–23 August 2013 at Péter Pázmány 

Catholic University (PPCU), Hungary. 

Call for papers and further info: 

http://cecils.btk.ppke.hu/cecils3 

Contact: 

cecils3.gradconf@gmail.com 

Deadline for abstracts:  

20 May 2013 

Notification of acceptance/rejection:  

3 June 2013 

Conference dates: 

22–23 August 2013 

Publication: 

Selected papers from the conference will be published in a peer-reviewed online publication.  

Bursaries: 

We are pleased to be able to offer a number of accommodation & travel bursaries worth up 

to EUR 200 each to student presenters. The bursaries are awarded on a competitive basis. 

The conditions for application will be made available on the conference website. 

Summer school after the conference:  

The conference will be followed by SCILLS 2013, a one-week intensive summer school in 

linguistics, held 24–28 August in the same location, organized by PPCU.  

Teachers at the summer school include: 

Anna Szabolcsi (NYU), Marcel den Dikken (CUNY),  

Irina Sekerna (CUNY), Katalin Mády (RIL HAS) 

More information on the summer school will be posted on the conference website. 


